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Year 5/6 Camp Expression of Interest

Dear Parents and Carers,

| am very excited to let everybody know that we will be going to camp in Term 4 of this
year. We have booked the Year5/6 Camp from Wednesday, 6 November to Friday, 9
November 2024 at Swan Valley Adventure Centre in the Middle Swan.

The expected cost for the camp is approximately $280.00 to $320.00. The final cost
will be determined by the number of students attending camp and the activities that
the students will participating in.

If you feel staying overnight is too much for your child, there is also an option for
students to attend camp during the days only. If this option interests you, students will
be able to travel on the bus to camp on the 6% and home on the 9, all travel to and
from the camp at all other times must be sorted by families (dropped off for first
activities and picked up after dinner).

Please complete the attached form below and return it to your classroom teacher by
no later than Friday, 22 March 2024 (Week 8, term 1).

More information regarding camp will be sent out throughout the year.
Kind regards

Denise Pires,
Principal

Year 5/6 Camp Expression of Interest

Student Name: Room/Year Level

D My child will be attending camp day and night.
|:| My child will be attending camp day only.
D My child will not be attending camp.

|:|I would like to be contacted in Term 2 to arrange a payment plan.

www.heathridgeps.wa.edu.au




